
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PLANNING BOARD HEARING 

TOWN OF HATFIELD, MA 

 
 

The Planning Board will conduct a Public Hearing by remote on May 5, 2021 at 6:00 

PM. Douglas W. Poole is seeking a Special Permit from the Board pursuant to Section 3 

sub-section 4.19 of the Town’s Zoning ByLaws, to operate a private tattoo business at 12 

Elm St, which is zoned Industrial. The complete application is available for inspection 

during regular business hours at the office of the Town Clerk, Memorial Town Hall, 59 

Main Street, Hatfield, MA. A meeting link for Microsoft Teams will be provided on the 

Town’s Website prior to the hearing date. 

 
Hatfield Planning Board 
Stephanie Slysz, Chair 
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